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28-08-2024 
To 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai- 400 001 

Scrip Code: 503685 

Subject: Non-Disclosure of reasons for delay in submission of financial results for 
Period/Year ended June 30, 2024. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to BSE mail dated 23"4 August, 2024, we would like to inform that due to 
technical difficulties disclosure of reasons for delay in submission of financial results for 
period ended June 30, 2024 was not provided. We sincerely apologize for this delay in filing. 
We strive to adhere to the timelines prescribed by the Exchange and we assure you that such 
over lapse will be avoided in the future. 

Kindly take this into consideration. 
Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully 
For MEDIAONE GLOBAL ENTERTAINMENT LIMITED 

SURYARA] KUMAR 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
DIN: 00714694 

Regd. Office : Flat No.32, Mathaji Complex, No.1, Wallers Lane, Mount Road, Chennai - 600 002. 
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